
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

John Plescow 
Monday, June 17, 2024 2:06 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Proposed increase in TECO bills 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/17/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 06603-2024 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Monday, June 17, 20241:54 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Proposed increase in TECO bills 

John, 

Please forward to Clerk;s office 20240026 TECO. 

CGriffin 

From: Rebecca Leigh <becca.leighhigh@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 17, 20241:37 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Proposed increase in TECO bills 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please DO NOT allow the proposed increase in electric bills to be approved. 

I was without power for a week during Hurricane Ian. When the electricity came back on, the surges killed my 
refrigerator. 

I still have thousands of dollars worth of damage to my property that I have been unable to address. Even 
though I applied for FEMA assistance and was told I was eligible, I received nothing. 

Electric bills went up significantly after Hurricane Ian and only recently went back down. On more than one 
occasion over the last two years, I had to borrow money to pay my Electric bills, which has now left me in 
serious debt. 

I am raising 3 small grandchildren, am disabled, and on a fixed income. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca High 
13803 McIntosh Rd. 
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Thonotosassa, FL 33592 
 




